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Sarah Leach

To: Holly Willford
Subject: RE: Variance application A31/2021P..282 Canboro rd.

-----Original Message----- 
From: Jim Addario   
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 12:33 PM 
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca> 
Subject: Variance application A31/2021P..282 Canboro rd. 
 
Holly….thank you for the notification regarding this application for a minor variance. Please note 
that we have no objection to the request and support the approval of this application. 
Thanks 
Linda and Jim Addario. 

 Canboro Rd. 
 

 
Sent from my iPad 


